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Covid-19 Statement - template

(enter your) Club plans to be able to run the regatta under alert level 2.
Making decisions related to this event in relation to Covid-19 alert levels will be made according to the local (your area) status as follows:
· Level 4 – Event will be cancelled
· Level 3 – Event will be cancelled
· Level 2 – Event will go ahead with precautions
· Level 1 – Event will go ahead with precautions

If any region other than (enter your region) is in Covid-19 alert level 3 or higher, competitors from that region will not be able to travel to the event. The number of competitors unable to travel and the overall viability of the event will be factored into the decision whether to cancel the event or not.
A key decision point will be at the close of normal entries on the (enter your date).
Entrants will be kept informed of any decision made by the organising authority in conjunction with the class association, and cancellation at this point will result in the full refund of all entry fees.
​If the regatta is forced to be cancelled after the (enter your date) a full refund may not be possible.
If (enter your region) is at alert level 1, but any region that a competitor is entered from is at a higher alert level, all competitors and families from that region will be required to consider themselves still under that alert level, and precautions will be taken by the club to ensure there is physical distancing of those competitors and families.
Competitors and families who are a confirmed or probable case of Covid-19, or who are a close contact of a known case of Covid-19 and therefore unable to attend the event will receive a full refund.
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